
Children have been rehearsing their Christmas songs with 

our music specialist.  It always fills me with great joy to 

hear children singing and they are not disappointing me 

this year. They sound beautiful. 

 

Winter Warm 

Please ensure that your child comes to school with a warm 

coat or jacket. We will be reminding them all to put them 

on before going outside to play.   

Parents Evening 

Thank you to all parents and carers who attended their 

meeting with class teachers. We will be contacting parents 

who did not attend in order to arrange to meet with you.  

It is so important for you to know about your child’s       

progress and how you can support them. 

Flu vaccinations 

Flu vaccines will be administered at school on Tuesday 

30th November. Please ensure that you read the flu        

vaccination letter carefully and follow the instructions 

around giving your consent. 

Maths 

This week as part of our ongoing work with the South West 

London Maths Hub, we conducted  a learning walk and 

were pleased with the quality of maths teaching and    

earning across the school.  Bond Primary will be hosting 

teacher professional development events in the future 

with teachers from our school sharing good practice with 

other practitioners. 

Sporting Prowess 

Bond has participated in a couple of Merton wide school 

tournaments and they have been absolute stars in          

Dates for diary 

 

 

                                                 

Thursday 9th December  -  

Christmas dinner & Christmas jumper day 

 

Tuesday 14th December— 

Santa’s breakfast 

 

Friday 17th December - 

Last day of Autumn term  

 

Tuesday 4th January 2022 

 -Staff Inset day 

 

Wednesday 5th January 2022- 

Children return to school 

Attendance Stars! 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to the following classes for 
their attendance . 

Jasmine—98.1% 

Lotus—100% 



As part of Anti-Bullying week, Reception have been thinking about all 
the different ways that we can show kindness towards one another.  

On Odd Sock Day lots of us wore odd socks, including the teachers! We 
also read the book ‘Simon Sock’ by Sue Hendra & Paul Linnet.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We had a go at designing our own odd socks! 

 
 

As part of our PSHE, we all worked together to create a ‘Worry Box’. We 
listened to the story ‘Ruby’s Worry’. We then talked about the different 



On Monday Poppy Class went to St Paul's 
Cathedral for our topic - The Great Fire 
of London! We explored all around the   
Cathedral and even found some artefacts 
that survived The Great Fire of London. 
We were lucky enough to climb 528 steps 
all the way to the top of the Dome where 
we could see The Shard, The Tower of 
London, London Bridge, Tower Bridge and 
even Pudding Lane (where the fire      
started).   






